
Behavioural Agreement for Children’s and Youth Programmes 
 

 

• We are delighted to be able to restart offering Children’s and Youth provisions on Shabbat mornings.  

• We are certain that together we will be able to ensure the safety of all members of the community 
and staff of the Shul.  

• We thank you in advance for reading, agreeing to and explaining to your child/ren the contents of 
this agreement. 

• Children under the age of 12 can attend Shul from 10:45 ONLY if they are successfully booked into 
either the Toddler’s Service or one of the Children’s Services.  
 

• For the Toddler’s Service, you will need to enter through the door outside the Beth Hamedrash (this 
will be signposted) to gain access to the Sukkah room where the service will be held. Your child/ren 
will need to remain with you at all times. At the conclusion of the service, you will exit through the 
playground and then through the gates leading to Loudon Road. 

o If your child/ren needs to go to the toilet, you can use the toilets outside the Beth Hamedrash 
(these also have nappy changing facilities) 

o Kiddush bags will be distributed at the end of the service. Please wait until you are off the 
premises before giving these to your child/ren.  

o Parents must wear masks at all times whilst in the building. 
 

• For BOTH Children’s Services, you will need to drop your child/ren off at the door outside the Beth 
Hamedrash (this will be signposted) at 10:45. You will collect your child/ren from the same place at 
11:30. We politely ask you to be on time when collecting.  

o During the service, your child/ren will not be allowed to leave to go and find you. They will 
have to stay in the service until its conclusion at 11:30. 

o Your child/ren must listen at all times to the instructions of the Madrichim. 
o Failure to do so may result in your child/ren not being able to partake in children’s services in 

future weeks. We reserve the right to make this decision unilaterally. 
o Kiddush bags will be distributed at the end when the children are picked up. We ask that they 

do not eat their kiddush whilst on the premises.  
 

• The Youth Service, will take place at approx 10:55 and its location will vary from week to week 
depending on the space available in the building. We will inform the registered youth where it will 
be each week. 

o Masks must be worn at all times whilst in the building. 
o Youth are allowed on the premises before the Youth Service, but they must be in shul at all 

times. They can leave shul at 10:55 to go directly to the Youth Service. 
o Kiddush bags will be distributed at the end of the service, but these should not be eaten on 

site. 
 
 
For all of the above programmes, we reserve the right to prohibit attendance in further weeks if we feel 
that these guidelines were not adhered to or for any other reason. However, please note that we do not 
want to have do this! 
 
 
We look forward to a successful relaunch and bringing our precious children and youth back to shul where 
they belong! ☺  


